MEMORANDUM 

DATE:		7/21/14

TO:		Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Region 5, EPA

SUBJECT:	7/21/14, Conference Call Regarding Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

A conference call was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on July 21, 2014 to discuss the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. Minnesota submitted questions that were addressed by OAP and OAQPS during the call. The Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES

Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards
Kristen Bremer
David Solomon
Debra Dalcher
Elineth Torres
Nathan Topham

Office of Atmospheric Programs
David Risley
Brian Fisher
Beth Conlin
Nikolaas Dietsch
Joe Bryson
Christopher Sherry
Matt Clouse
Ryan Sims
Jim Ketcham-Colwill

MN Department of Commerce
Bill Grant

MN Public Utilities Commission
Nancy Lange
Sean Stalpes
Hwikwon Ham
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beverly Jones Heydinger

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
David Thorton
Anne Jackson
Frank Kohlasch
Katherine/Kate Nessler 
Peter Ciborowski

R5
George Czerniak
Eileen Furey
Alexis Cain
Melissa Hulting 
Megan Gavin
Erin Newman
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